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Update on March meeting  
With the exception of standing reporting items, only one non-urgent item was received for 
the March meeting. Consequently, the meeting was postponed and items deferred to the 
April meeting. 

To Academic Board From  Simon Nash 
Chair Ako Ahimura 
Committee 

Title Ako Ahimura March 2020 
Subcommittee Chair Report for 
Academic Board 

Date 1 April 2020 


